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Dates for the Diary 
 

Wed 12th Feb  KS2 Cross Country 

Friday 14th Feb  Enrichment Afternoon 

Friday 14th Feb  Term Ends 

Monday 24th Feb School Opens  

Tues 25th Feb  Parents Evening 

Wed 26th Feb  Parents Evening 

Thurs 27th Feb  Parents Evening 

 

 

 
 

Headteacher Awards and Value Stars 
 
 

  

Rock Steady Workshops 

The children enjoyed a second visit from Rock 
Steady this week. Rock Steady are looking to run a 
Music School after half term. Please see the letter 
your child will have brought home to book a place. 

 

Our Value for this month is 
HAPPINESS 

School Wrap 
 

Thank you to those who completed the School Wrap 
questionnaire; the results are very useful. I am very 
pleased to hear that the children enjoy attending wrap. 
I would like to take this opportunity to say that the 
children are given a light snack after school and not a 
meal, this is not a substitute for an evening meal. We 
have taken on board comments regarding healthier 
breakfast options so have replaced Coco Pops and 
Choco Hoops with Rice Pops and Cornflakes. 
 

The governors have reviewed our pricing policy for 
School Wrap and the only change is an increase for 
after school club for 2 year olds, the price will increase 
to £15 per session to ensure that the pricing is in line 
with LA funding for Early Years children. Our standard 
after school charge has not been changed since 
November 2020 and will remain the same at £12 per 
session. The breakfast club rate will continue at £5 per 
session and £5.50 for 2 year olds. 
 

Contacting School 

Just a polite reminder that if you wish to contact 

school be email please use 

office@westhaddon.northants.sch.uk this email is 

monitored daily. Please do not email teachers directly 

as they are generally teaching during the school day 

and do not have access to their emails. Alternatively 

the school office is manned from 7am to 4pm and can 

be contacted on 01788 510318. 

 

 

World Thinking Day 
 

World Thinking Day (formally known as Founders 
Day) falls on Saturday 22nd February but as this lands 
in the half term holidays we would like to invite all 
children who belong to the Scouting movements 
(Rainbows, Brownies, Guides. Beavers, Cubs and 
Scouts) to come to school in their scouting uniform on 
Tuesday 25th February.  

 

http://www.westhaddonprimary.net/
mailto:office@westhaddon.northants.sch.uk

